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 OSS Checks 

 
Molina has experienced problems with the issuance of the Optional State Supplement (OSS) checks.  
DHH/Molina apologizes for any inconvenience the non-issuance of these checks may have caused and 
the necessary programming is being completed to update these issuances.  Please be advised that the 
January checks will be ready for issuance on or before January 28, 2015.   Molina continues to work 
on programming that will correct the other existing errors with the OSS checks.  Thanks for your time 
and patience. 

Thank you for your assistance in this matter. 

 


